
Committee Green Sheet

The New York City Council
City Hall

New York, NY  10007

Committee on Finance

Julissa Ferreras-Copeland, Chair

Members: Ydanis A. Rodriguez, James G. Van Bramer, Vanessa L. Gibson,

Robert E. Cornegy, Jr., Laurie A. Cumbo, Corey D. Johnson, Mark Levine,

I Daneek Miller, Helen K. Rosenthal and Steven Matteo

Committee Room - City HallTuesday, January 19, 2016 10:00 AM

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring notice to certain tenants 
enrolled in the senior citizen rent increase exemption or 
disability rent increase exemption program

Int 0798-2015

Proposed Int. No. 798-B

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to authorizing an increase in the amount 
to be expended annually in the Metrotech Area business 
improvement district, an extension of the Metrotech Area 
business improvement district, and a change in the method of 
assessment upon which the district charge in the Metrotech 
Area business improvement district is based

Int 1007-2015

Proposed Int. No. 1007-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to authorizing an increase in the amount 
to be expended annually in the Fulton Street business 
improvement district, an extension and modification of the 
boundaries of the Fulton Street business improvement district, 
and a change in the method of assessment upon which the 
district charge in the Fulton Street business improvement 
district is based

Int 1029-2015

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to authorizing an increase in the amount 
to be expended annually in nine business improvement districts.

Int 1030-2015
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Proposed Int. No. 1030-A

Resolution approving the new designation and changes in the 
designation of certain organizations to receive funding in the 
Expense Budget.

T2016-3956

Preconsidered

AND SUCH OTHER BUSINESS AS MAY BE NECESSARY
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